
Item 4 Public Comment 
 

Hi Olivia, 
 
My name is Philip Levine and I live at 775 Alta Vista Rd. in Montara. I received the attached 
Zoning Hearing Notification and I'm very concerned about Item 4.on the agenda. Given that the 
suggested minimum distance from a cell tower to avoid radiation is a quarter of a mile I would like to 
understand the exact proposed location of the antenna. The water tanks on Alta Vista are well within a 
quarter mile of my house and I'm concerned that this could pose a health risk to me, my family and my 
neighbours. 
 
Thanks 
 
Philip Levine 
 


